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Michael Oliveri

From: bo jo 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 8:51 PM
To: E_Clerks
Subject: [External] Comment re Limerick development

I virtually attended the Council meeting tonight and was horrified to hear of the 
proposed additional development of Limerick Avenue in Preston.  I am very 
familiar with that neighbourhood and wish to point out that it is not "a complete 
community" since there are very few services within that very small area.   
The only useful business in the community is a variety store, which is certainly 
not the best place to buy weekly groceries.  There is one school which I am sure 
is already overflowing and one church.  Children are bused to another school in 
downtown Preston. 
What happened to our desire to have walkable neighbourhoods?  In order to get 
to the nearest grocery store it is necessary to go to Bishop Street. All other 
services are down Shantz Hill to King Street or up into Kitchener. 

    Joan Sweeney  
       A bird sitting in a tree  
is never afraid of the branch breaking,  
 because its belief is in its own wings. 




